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TOWN OF AMENIA PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to Chapter 121 of the Code of the Town of Amenia and 

NYS Town Law Section 274-a, a public hearing will be convened by the Town of Amenia 

Planning Board at 7:00 p.m. on February 28, 2024 to consider the site plan application of Turkey 

Hollow, Inc. (the “Application”) to harvest 186 acres of timber located at 4754 US Route 44 (SBL 

# 7066-00-345640) in the Town of Amenia, New York (the “Project Site”).  The Project Site is 

located in the Rural Agricultural zoning district and the Scenic Protection and Stream Corridor 

overlay districts.  

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the public hearing will be held at Amenia Town Hall, 

4988 Route 22, Amenia, New York 12501. 

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that a copy of the Application is on file in the Amenia 

Town Clerk’s Office for public viewing and inspection during normal business hours.  The 

Application can also be viewed and downloaded from the Town’s official website at 

www.ameniany.gov. 

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the Planning Board will hear all persons interested 

in the Application at the public hearing noticed herein.  All persons may appear at the hearing in 

person or by agent and may also submit written comments to the Planning Board at or prior to such 

hearing.  Written comments may be submitted by email to Planning Board Secretary Judith 

Westfall at jwestfall@ameniany.gov or to her attention at Amenia Town Hall, 4988 Route 22, 

Amenia, New York 12501. 

 

Robert Boyles, Jr., Chairman 

Town of Amenia Planning Board 

 

Dated: January 29, 2024     
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